

34-38 William Howell Drive Glenmore Park 2745
P: 02 4723 3700 F: 02 4723 3799
E: Bethany@parra.catholic.edu.au
www.bethanyglenmorepark.catholic.edu.au

BETHANY WINTER SLEEPOUT

Friday 11th May

Dear Bethany Parents and Carers,

In 2017, Bethany students from Year 3-6 participated in their very first Bethany Winter Sleepout. The day commenced with a whole school pyjama day for all students. In the evening, students from Years 3-6 were invited to come back for a sleepout. The purpose of this event is to support the St Vincent de Paul society in raising awareness about homelessness and to have a deeper understanding of the various needs of the less fortunate within our own community of Glenmore Park and surrounding suburbs. As many of our participants from last year will tell you, the night was a huge success!

This learning experience proved very much worthwhile and therefore we will be holding another Bethany Winter Sleepout next month. Students in Year 3-6 are invited to participate in this event, alongside some of the Bethany staff. The evening will be held in the Year 2 classrooms (Years 3 & 4) and Library (Years 5 & 6). Please find below, details of the event.

Bethany Winter Sleepout Date: Friday 15th June Commences: 5:00pm

Concludes: Saturday 16th June at 8:30am.

We hope that you will encourage your child/children to take part in this learning experience but also fun event. Please indicate on tear off slip below if your child/children will be joining us for the evening.

In Christ we love and serve,

Miss Pascale Joseph Assistant Principal	Cheryl Brown Principal	
VINNIES WINTER SLEEPOUT		
I give permission for my child attend the Bethany Winter Sleepout on Friday 15th June, 2018.	of class	to
Parent/Carer's Name:		
Parent/Carer's Signature:		

